
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                       Wednesday 26th April 2023 
 

 

Dear Families, 

 

RE: King’s Coronation Street Party (Y1-Y6)  

 

On Friday 5th May, we will be celebrating the King’s Coronation. During the day the 

children will learn about who the King is, his life, his varied roles and what happens at 

a coronation. We hope it will be a special occasion to remember. Your child may 

come to school wearing red, white or blue clothing.  

 
Weather permitting, we will be having an outside picnic for which your child will 

have the option of bringing a packed lunch or ordering a school picnic. The school 

picnic lunch will consist of a sandwich choice, margherita pizza, crudities and cake. 

 

If your child normally brings a packed lunch but would like a school picnic 

lunch, could we ask you to notify the office by Friday 28th April. If your child 

is in Year 3-6, school picnics will need to be paid for via parent pay.  

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Lisa Cooke 

Head of School  

 

 

 

 


